

EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF FIJI JAPAN

Dear Fiji Nationals,

Ni sa bula vinaka, and trust this finds you well.

As you will be aware, Fiji will head to the next General Elections in 2018. The relevant Ministries/Agencies in Fiji are working towards this. The Fiji Election Office (FEO), together with the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, through the Fiji Embassy Tokyo, will be working together on the voter registration exercise for Fiji nationals in Japan, that is currently earmarked for October 2017.

In light of this and the request by the FEO, the Fiji Embassy in Tokyo is working on firming up on two things:

- 1. the number of Fiji nationals in Japan,
- 2. and particularly those that will be eligible to vote in 2018.

To assist the Embassy on the above, we will be grateful if you can email us your information in the table below, by Wednesday 19 July 2017.

An example is provided below.

Surname	Given Names	DOB	Occupation	Address – region/prefecture	contacts	Passport validity	Comments
Kerry	Daniel	12/2/77	student	Shin Yoshida Higashi 10- 11-12-3, Kohoku-ku, Yokohama, Kanagawa 223-0058	daniel.kerry@gmail.com 080-3587-2038	Sept-2022	Japanese spouse (2 kids with Japanese passport)

If all family members have Fijian passports, please include everyone in the table.

For further enquiries, do not hesitate to contact Mr Isikeli Nadalo (First Secretary) on phone 03-3587-2038, or through email consular@fijiembassy.jp.

We look forward to your feedback and support.

Vinaka vakalevu.

Isikeli Nadalo for Ambassador